OF¥ICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, HIRAKUD COLLEGE, HIRAKUD.

NOTICE

No. 222’__ Date a{,.og-;gf

This is to inform all concerned that a re-examination will be held on
29th March 2025 from 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM in the +3 block for the
students of class 11th who were absent for any of the papers in their
respective subjects during the 2025 annual examination. Only after
appearing for this re-examination, students will be eligible for promotion
to class 12th. For any queries, please contact Dr. Manjulata Panda,
Academic Bursar (+2), or Sri Bijendra Majhi, Examination In-charge (+2).
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